
 

To:  ALL CUSTOMERS  
  
Date:      October 10, 2024  

  
Subject:    HURRICANE MILTON UPDATE- ORTHOMERICA FULLY OPERATIONAL ON 

FRIDAY, OCT. 11 

  
  
Dear Customer,  
  
We are pleased to report that Orthomerica experienced only minor flooding due to Hurricane 

Milton. 

 

As a result, our facility will be fully operational on Friday morning, October 11, as scheduled. 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time. If you have any urgent needs or 

questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us at the numbers or email provided below: 

 

Toll Free:  800-446-6770 for prefabricated products 

  877-737-8444 for custom products 

Fax:  800-638-9259 or 407-290-2419 

Email:  custserv@orthomerica.com 

      

 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  
  

  

mailto:custserv@orthomerica.com

